
From: Jacobson, Erik B 
Sent: 7/12/2010 4:06:34 PM 
To: 'kkm@cpuc.ca.gov' (kkm@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Long Term Procurement Plan 

When: Thursday, July 29, 2010 2:00 PM-3:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: CPUC 

Kari, I expect to bring 2 other PG&E employees with me for this discussion. I need to confirm with 
them and will let you know once I do that. Thanks, Erik 
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